Change in location of the Questions 5.9, 9/9, 10/9 11/9 and 12/9 Joint Rapporteur meeting February 20 – 23, 2007.


            Due to logistical problems, this meeting will now be held at CableLabs, in Louisville, Colorado Feb. 20 -23, rather than at Cisco in San Jose, CA. 
CableLabs is located at 858 Coal Creek Circle in Louisville. 

The objective of the meeting remains the same as previously announced in the message of 13 December 2006. For convenience it is restated here: The main purpose is to commence work on a draft new Recommendation for IPTV. This work would include drafting of the document on IPTV as well as an analysis of alignment with existing Recommendations.


Transportation to CableLabs and Hotels nearby:

Denver International Airport serves the area in which CableLabs is located. Rental cars are available there and the map in the attachment shows the route from the airport to CableLabs. However, it is very convenient to use hourly public transportation directly to motels within walking distance to CableLabs. The location of these motels is identified in the route map and it is suggested that participants make reservations at one of them. A list of these motels and telephone numbers is also given in the attachment. 

 “Boulder Super Shuttle” is the name of the public transportation company providing public transportation from the Denver airport and tickets may be purchased at the airport. The Super Shuttle tickets may be obtained by taking two left turns immediately after taking the escalator up from the train termination which delivers one from the air line arrival gates into the main terminal where baggage claim also is located. More information regarding the Super Shuttle may found at: http://www.bouldersupershuttle.com/supershuttle/boulder_supershuttle_home.htm 

Meetings at CableLabs.

Please send an e-mail indicating your intention of attending the Rapporteurs meeting to b.utlaut@cablelabs.com so that CableLabs. may have name badges ready.

The Opening meeting will be at 9:00 am Tuesday Feb. 20th. Breakfast will be available at Cable Labs starting at 8:00 am each day.

It would be desirable to send Mr. Bill UTLAUT a copy of contributions you expect to present at the meeting so that they can be posted on the Study Group 9 web page. b.utlaut@cablelabs.com 
If possible it would be desirable to receive these by Wednesday Feb. 14th.

